
 

 

COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 

 

FROM:    Glenn Russell, Ph.D. Director, Planning and Development  

                           (805) 568-2085 

 

DATE: February 26, 2018 

 

RE: O’Neil Residence, Variance, General Plan Amendment and Rezone,  

 Case No’s: 08GPA-00000-00007, 08RZN-00000-00006, 12VAR-00000-00012, 

and 08CDH-00000-00040 

 

 
 

On February 22, 2018 Planning and Development received a 143 page submittal from the 

applicant pertaining to staff’s recommendation for denial and requesting changes to 

recommended conditions of approval. On February 23, 2018 Planning and Development 

received a 175 page submittal from the applicant pertaining to access to the O’Neil property. If 

your Board wants staff to analyze this submittal, staff would need a continuance of the item to 

April 3, 2018.   

 

 

 


